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PacRep Theatre to hold Adult Auditions 

for its 2022 Production of Mary Poppins 

 
Family Favorite ready to begin auditions 

by director Lara Devlin 
 
November 4, 2021, Carmel, CA – Pacific Repertory Theatre begins plans for its 40th Anniversary 
Season in 2022 with adult auditions for the family favorite musical, Mary Poppins. 
 
Adult auditions for PacRep’s 2022 production of Mary Poppins will be held on Saturday and 
Sunday, December 4 and 5, 10 am – noon, and 12:30 pm – 2:30 pm at the Outdoor Forest 
Theater, on Mountain View and Santa Rita, in Carmel.  
  
These auditions are for ages 16 and over only. Children’s roles will be auditioned at a later date. 
Sessions will be limited to 5-minute appointments consisting of one song excerpt and one 
monologue up to 2 minutes each. Bring your own accompaniment (iPad, iPhone, etc.) or sing 
a cappella. Song should be from Mary Poppins or something similar. 
  
The production will be directed by Lara Devlin, with Musical Direction by Janice Perl. 
   
Pictures and resumes may be mailed to: contact@pacrep.org or mailed to: PacRep Theatre, 
PO Box 222035, Carmel, CA  93922. 
 
All auditioners and company members are required to be fully vaccinated. Proof of vaccination 
should be brought to the audition appointment. Please arrive 15 minutes prior to scheduled 
appointment time. 
  
Mary Poppins is scheduled for August/September of 2022 at the Outdoor Forest Theater. 
 
To make an audition appointment, please call Cindy at the PacRep Box Office (831) 622-0100 
Tues – Sat, 11am – 5pm. 
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